
SOCO PEPPERS GOLF CLUB  
Sugarloaf @ Oakmont -  Saturday July 17, 2021 

3 Clubs plus Putter Tournament 
 
Time Name Hdcp Time Name Hdcp 

10:00 John Glennon - W 
Doug Ackerman - W 
 
Beth Ackerman - R 
Bernadette Kohl - R 

15 
12 
 
30 
35 

10:20 
 

Jesse Sullivan - W 
Chris Caffo – W 
 
Andrew Hileman - R 
Matt Hileman - R 
 
 

 

11 
10 
 
15 
15 

10:10 Chris Cox - W  
Joe Kraynik - W 
 
Mike Kohl - W 
 
 

10 
9 
 
19 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 
Tournament Notes: 
 

1. PLEASE NOTE:  This is a 3 CLUBS plus PUTTER MEDAL tournament.  You are limited to 3 clubs of your choice; plus your 
putter. 

2. No advice permitted except as to information on the Rules, distance or matters of public information, such as the position of 
hazards or the flagstick on the putting green. 

3. Men will play from the WHITE tees.  Women for the YELLOW tees. 
4. Closest to the Hole will be contested on #5, #8, #11, #16.  Tape measures and markers will be greenside, as we are all 

used to. 
5. The Rules Committee is Joe Kraynik, John Glennon, and Doug Ackerman.  If you are unsure of a ruling you may play a 

second ball until it is also holed out.  Make sure you mark the second ball so that you can positively identify each one. If you 
need a rules interpretation, please speak with these individuals AFTER you complete your round, but BEFORE you sign 
your card. 

6. All players should verify that the score recorded for each hole is correct.  You are not responsible for the addition resulting in 
your total score.   

7. The 10 stroke mercy rule is in effect. 
 
Play will begin at the normal #1 hole with check-in at the Sugarloaf starter’s shack.  Sugarloaf is located at 557 Oak Vista 
Court; not at the main clubhouse for Valley of the Moon. 
 
Bunkers will be played with COVID rules.   As we may encounter inconsistent conditions, you may smooth/level the sand for both 
location of the ball and your stance and replace your ball. 
 
You are encouraged to bring your own food and drink.  The snack shack at Valley of the Moon will be open – but it is not too 
convenient to the Sugarloaf course. The only chance to run to the Valley of the Moon snack shack is after holing out on #3. 
  
With only 3 groups it seems easiest to collect scorecards at Sugarloaf. I will be behind the 18th hole. 
 
 


